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Jim Martin

To: oliver penney
Subject: RE: Additional Myreton Wind Turbines

Oliver,

Thankyou for your e-mail relating to the above and the suggestion that the time period for consideration of this
application be extended by two months to allow for full consideration of the application. Further to this | would
confirm that The Moray Council is agreeable to the two month extension, and would indeed welcome the
opportunity to aliow for full connsideration of the proposals.

Reqgards,

Jim.

From: oliver penney {mailto:oliverpemmey(@serenenergy.co.uk]
Sent: 15 April 2009 14:28

To: jim.martinf@moray.gov.uk

Subject: Additional Myreton Wingd Turbines

IHello Jim,

The decision date for the application Ref: 09/00247/FUL has recently past (13th April 2009). Can
you confirm that an extension of two months will be necessary taking the next decision date to the
13th June 20097

[ ook forward tor your confirmation,

I hope you have a chance soon to begin reviewing our application. In particular, if you will require
any further information, will you please let me know as soon as possible.

Kind regards
Oliver Penney

Seren Energy Ltd,
1B High Street,
Clydach,
Swansea.

SA6 SLG

Tel: 01792 844007
Fax: 01792 846404

www.serenenergy.co.uk



